
 

 

  

  All Saints' Memorial Church 

674 Westminster St., Providence, RI 02903 

http://www.allsaintsmemorial.org 

    

 

 

E-Messenger, October 26, 2023 

 

Come and worship 

Rejoice in fellowship  

 Love and serve the Lord! 

 

Dear All Saints' Family, 

 

I am delighted to introduce Tom Hobin, our Deacon-in-training. You may 

have met Tom this past Sunday at All Saints'. Here is a message from 

https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=7964050b60&e=ed2b772c05


Tom:  

 

                                  

                                                  

Hi my name is Tom Hobin. I am a postulant in the deaconate program for 

the Diocese of Providence. I am excited to be working with Rev Julie and 

your faith filled community for the next 6 to 9 months. 

 

I was raised in Warwick Rhode Island, studied physical therapy at 

Quinnipiac college, and then volunteered in a Cambodian refugee camp 

and a Nepalese village. I studied 3 years in Catholic seminary mostly with 

Maryknoll. 

 

I have been blessed with a beautiful family and wide circle of 



friends. Presently I live in West Greenwich with my wife Monique. I work 

as a PT on Block Island 4 days a week. I have 3 grown daughters Hannah 

35 in Switzerland; Elza 34 in Colorado' and Ailey 32 in Ohio. Also grateful 

for bonus kids, Alexia and Andrew and their son Cody as well as Phil. 

 

I am so open to learning and sharing with you all. Feeling like God's 

timing on everything. Let's see what love can do and how God's loving 

light can best shine through us together. 

 

Blessings and Peace, 

Tom 

 

                       

A message from Outreach: 

 

We invite parishioners to submit names for Thanksgiving baskets. If you 

know of someone or a family who could use a little extra kindness on 

Thanksgiving in the form of a basket of Thanksgiving food, please give 

their names to a member of Outreach by this Sunday, October 29.  

 

In Peace, 

Julie 

 

All are warmly welcome to join our Sunday Service of Holy Eucharist 

October 29, 9:30am: 



 

ZoomLink: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85484006164pwd=ZzA

vZVFUM2pKek0rMGVzMFFEclFiUT09 

 

Service Program:  

You will find Sunday's program on our website. 

 

                                              Stewardship      

But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you, and 

you will be my witnesses in Jerusalem, in all Judea and Samaria, and to 

the ends of the earth (Acts 

1:8).                                                                               

Dear All Saints’ Family, 

  

As we look ahead to 2024, we have high hopes for All Saints’. We look 

forward to lively and engaged worship, the amazing Kingdom building 

work of our ongoing ministries, and the fellowship that we love through 

all our activities and programs. We look forward as well, to the ways the 

Holy Spirit will lead us through new adventures and projects and to new 

and deeper relationship with each other and our neighbors. 

  

Our campaign this year, “What’s Next?” draws on the Acts account of 

Jesus’ Ascension. The disciples stood “gazing toward heaven” no doubt 

with the question, “Where is the Risen Lord leading us?” Scripture tells us 

that the Holy Spirit will provide us power in any whatever “What Next?” 

https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=f53d3d696f&e=ed2b772c05
https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=f53d3d696f&e=ed2b772c05
https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=dfe5cc0a43&e=ed2b772c05


 

situation we find ourselves.  

  

We can trust that the Lord is near in all encounters and questions of our 

times, and in our relationships. Our Stewardship campaign asks us to 

focus on the theme, “What’s Next?” This question anticipates and 

welcomes the action of the Holy Spirit in our life together at All Saints’. 

Your support is vital to this effort.  

  

We ask that you participate in our 2024 Stewardship campaign by making 

a pledge. Your gifts of wealth, works, and wisdom will go towards our 

ministry and mission.  

  

Please complete a pledge card and return it to All Saints’ on or before 

November 19th.  This will enable our Vestry to plan the 2024 budget. 

Thank you for your deep generosity. 

  

In the Spirit of Love, 

  

Charles M. Smith, III 

Stewardship Chair and Junior Warden 

   

 

  



 

 

  

 Fall Altar Arrangements 

  

Do you have flowers or greens in your garden that might grace the altar 

on a Sunday? Please contact Marybeth Hanavan 

(mbhanavan@gmail.com) if you would like to bring flowers on a given 

Sunday. Please let Marybeth know one week in advance. Thank you.    

  

 

mailto:mbhanavan@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

Outreach News 

 

Next Meeting: Sunday,  November 12th after the Service. 

October 29: Deadline for submitting names for Thanksgiving baskets  

  

Outreach Food Collection:  Each week All Saints’ collects food to be 

distributed monthly to food pantries in our area. We welcome donations 

of any pre-packaged, non-expired food. Thank you for your generosity!  

 October: Hot Cereal 

 November: Macaroni and cheese 

 

                              

    Wednesday Eucharist with Healing 



 

Prayer                               Feast of All Saints, November 

1 

All are welcome to join our Service at 12:00 pm in the church.You may 

participate via Zoom if you wish. Here is the zoom link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82955504419?pwd=Si9tTzVFbTR4

K0ZjTy9jNVdkRFhuQT09 

  

A short Faith Inquirers/Scripture Discussion follows, in the church.  We 

are reading Leviticus. Please read Chapters 8-10. 

 

   

 

Upcoming Events  

October 29: Vestry Meeting, In-person 

November 1: Feast of All Saints, Noon Service with Healing 

Prayer in the church; short Faith Inquirers discussion 

November 1: Choir Practice 

November 12: Outreach meeting 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS 
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We pray for our fellow parishioners Derek, Gus, Marie, 

Trish, Victor, Rose, Susan, Gloria, Theo, Musa, Barry, 

Agnes, and Sara. We also pray for Dorothea Evans Gordon, 

Margaret Barney, Clarence Scott, Germaine, Naida Thomas, 

Merynn Flynn, Karen L., Stephen, Barbara K., Lusaynie 

Sirleaf, John Flinton, James, Rachael, Zo, Dan, Lillian, Eva 

McBorrough, Audrey Hennessey, Lisa, Aeisha Scott, 

Carla, Jennifer, Sawyer L., and Philletta Payne. 

 

We pray for all who work for peace and members of our 

armed forces especially Hannah Makuch.  

 

We pray for those who celebrate birthdays especially Jillian 

Fox and Roma Taitwood. 

 

  

SCRIPTURE READINGS AND MINISTRIES 

October 29, 2023 

First Reading: Leviticus 19:1-2,15-18  Becky Silliman 

Response: Psalm 1 Neb Amaechina 

Second Reading: 1Thessalonians 2:1-8 Chimmy Amaechina  

Gospel: Matthew 22:34-46 



 

Prayers: Tom Hobin 

Altar Guild: April and Alex 

Chalice: Bill McBorrough 

Acolyte: Eric Hirsch 

Coffee Hour: Rosetta, Roselyn, Barbara 

 

November 5, 2023 

First Reading: Revelation 7: 9-17 Anne Tait 

Response: Psalm 34: 1-10,22  

Second Reading: 1John 3:1-3  Chip Smith 

Gospel: Matthew 5:1-12 

Prayers: Barbara Badio  

Altar Guild: Dan and Kathy 

Chalice: Marybeth Hanavan 

Acolyte: Tom Hobin 

Coffee Hour: Cecelia Sirleaf, Felicia and Bill McBorrough 

 

 

 

Share All Saints’ With Friends 

 

 

 

Share  
 

 

 

 

Tweet  
 

 

 

 

Pin  
 

 

 

 

Forward  
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Websites: 

All Saints’ Memorial Church 

Diocese of RI · The Episcopal Church 

 

 

Contact information: 

 

All Saints’ Memorial Church (Episcopal) 

674 Westminster St 

Providence, RI 02903 

allsaintsprovidence@gmail.com 

 

Parish phone: 401-751-1747 

Rev. Julie: 401-480-3941 

Office hours: 9am-12 Tuesday-Friday 

 

The Rev. Dr. Julianne Hanavan, Priest-in-Charge  

revjulhan@gmail.com 

 

 

Newsletter submissions: 

allsaintsprovidence@gmail.com 
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The Vestry:  

 

 

Senior Warden 

Musa Goll 

  

Junior Warden 

Chip Smith 

 

Treasurer 

Becky Silliman 

    

Clerk 

Pattie Marshall 

 

Finance Chair 

Dan Mechnig 

 

Members 

Rosetta Evans 

Charlotte Burgess 

Ryan Mott 

Theo Muhlenburg 

Gloria Perry 

Kardi Draper  
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